
From: Paul Crookston [pjcrookston@me.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 11:19 AM 

To: Jomo Stewart 

Subject: Oppose HB 20 

I am a resident of Kenai and I have observed and know of many abuses of the 
personal use fishery on the Kenai River.  Legislation like his would only add to 
this problem and add to the unchecked madness that is the dip-net fishery. All 
user groups need to share in any fishing restrictions to achieve optimal 
sustained yield for the fishery.  
 


